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I oppose limiting diesel.  We are farmers and would promote biodiesel, but until it is at 

a sufficient amount to cover the loss of revenue for truckers, transportation, and 

farming by banning diesel, I oppose this proposition.  Oregon had a chance to 

sustainably burn garbage for power like Sweden, but chose not to do so.  It is like our 

leadership is only concerned about the Portland metro and not the rest of the state 

that pays through taxes and revenue in agriculture. 


